

State of New Jersey

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION P.O. Box 600 Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0600



RICHARD T. HAMMER Acting Commissioner

WARLDUNG TOWNSHIP

CLERK'S OFFICE

CHRIS CHRISTIE

Governor

KIM GUADAGNO Lt. Governor

March 24, 2016

The Honorable Jonathan Hornik Mayor, Marlboro Township 1979 Township Drive Marlboro, NJ 07746

Dear Mayor Hornik:

I am pleased to inform you that your community has been selected to receive funding from the New Jersey Department of Transportation's (NJDOT) Fiscal Year 2016 Municipal Aid Program for Greenwood Road - Phase I in the amount of \$220,000.

NJDOT's Municipal Aid Program is a very competitive program. This year the Department received 641 applications requesting more than \$253 million. There is \$78.75 million available in funds from the Transportation Trust Fund (TTF).

NJDOT is committed to providing statewide assistance for local governments for improvements to and preservation of the local transportation network. The completion of your project will help achieve this goal and pursue a transportation strategy that provides mobility through managing the local roadway system.

Should you have any questions regarding your grant, please contact the NJDOT Local Aid District Office in your area.

District 1 - Mt. Arlington - 973-601-6700

District 2 - Newark - 973-877-1500

District 3 - Trenton - 609-530-5271

District 4 - Cherry Hill - 856-486-6618

Again, thank you for your support of this program and good luck with your project.

Sincerely,

Richard T. Hammer Acting Commissioner

c: Municipal Clerk Municipal Engineer

"IMPROVING LIVES BY IMPROVING TRANSPORTATION"

New Jersey Is An Equal Opportunity Employer • Printed on Recycled and Recyclable Paper